

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FRESNO

September 20, 2007

Nate Carlisle The Salt Lake City Tribune 90 S. 400 West, Suite 700 Salt Lake City, UT 84101

Dear Mr. Carlisle:

This is a follow up to my previous letter regarding your request pertaining to:

- Documentation or an accounting of all positive tests.
- A calendar or other documentation indicating the frequency of drug tests administered to athletes.
- Records related to punishments levied for positive tests.
- The budget for or amount of money dedicated to drug testing for fiscal or calendar years 2004, 2005, 2006 and 2007.
- Audits or reports discussing the drug testing of athletes, excluding standardized information provided by other government agencies or the NCAA.
- Contracts or agreements with vendors who have a role in drug testing athletes.
- All information provided by vendors the last time your institution put the drug testing of athletes up for bid or requested proposals.

We have identified the documents and they consist of 147 pages. At the university's standard charge of 20 cents per page, the total charge for this request is \$29.40. The documents will be made available to you upon payment in full.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (559) 278-2083.

Sincerely,

Patricia Tift

Confidential Analyst

atricia Tift

Office of the Vice President for Administration and Chief Financial Officer

5241 N. Maple Ave. M/S TA52 Fresno, CA 93740-8027

559.278.2083 Fax 559.278.2928